	[image: image1.png]EACHFOR
AMERICA



 [image: image2.png]



	OU Newsletter
Ohio University
Teach For America Updates

	SEPTEMBER 1, 2011
	Volume 2, Number 1

	Corps Member o’ the Month
Jamie Smith
Jamie Smith is a 2011 Teach For America Phoenix corps member, where she teaches special education. Jamie was a Culter Scholar at OU and majored in English and Creative Writing. She was also the Treasurer of OU’s chapter of Belts Breaking Bondage, a student organization and non-profit that made and sold belts to raise funds to help put an end to individuals in bondage around the world. Jamie is passionate about social justice and passionate about closing the achievement gap for her students in Phoenix.
	Welcome Back to School!

Dear Ann,
Welcome back to fall-time, crisp weather, and lots of eager Bobcat senior leaders getting their applications for Teach For America’s first two deadlines in early! We had a large swell of OU seniors submit their applications for our August deadline, and are looking forward to even more for our upcoming Friday, September 16th deadline. Thank you for supporting these seniors as they submit their applications and look to you for encouragement. Your recommendations, support, and enthusiasm for our leaders goes a long way! I have actually attached to this e-mail a 2nd deadline listserv. Can you please send this, along with this newsletter, if possible, to the students that you serve? 

For the future,

Colleen

Teach For America Events at OU & How You Can Help
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ONLINE WEBINARS TO ATTEND:

Teach For America’s Corporate and Business School Partnerships

Thursday, September 13, 7:30 PM ET -  http://www.teachforamerica.org/why-teach-for-america/why-join/online-events
Learn about our business school and employer partnerships. Hear executives and business school deans discuss the value of the corps experience and how the skills developed in the corps are essential to leadership across other professions and sectors. Hear alumni discuss their continued impact on our mission within these sectors after the corps. 

Introduction to Teach For America

Tuesday, September 13, 9:00 PM ET  - http://www.teachforamerica.org/why-teach-for-america/why-join/online-events 

Wednesday, September 28, 9:00 PM ET - http://www.teachforamerica.org/why-teach-for-america/why-join/online-events
A session designed for those with limited prior knowledge about Teach For America.  Learn about our mission and approach to closing the achievement gap. One of our corps members will talk about his or her experience.  Includes Q&A session. 

Corps Member and Alumni Stories

Wednesday, September 14th, 7:30 PM ET - http://www.teachforamerica.org/why-teach-for-america/why-join/online-events 

A panel of corps members and alumni will discuss their personal experiences in the classroom and the impact it had on their lives

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER:

THE TEACH FOR AMERICA 2nd APPLICATION DEADLINE:

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 16TH

The student survey is also still open, so please pass along the link to any students who may be interested in learning more about the program. Thank you again for all your help in spreading the word and closing the achievement gap!
https://spreadsheets.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?hl=en_US&formkey=dGhYTTVJS0VXcHJ1UjF2RTZnNE9kamc6MQ#gid=0
Teach For America in the News
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Listen to an NPR story about how Cincinnati Public Schools reform themselves.

http://stateimpact.npr.org/ohio/2011/08/24/why-cincinnati-is-again-ohios-highest-rated-urban-school-district/
D.C. Schools Chancellor Kaya Henderson told a roomful of African American community leaders and educators this week that growing white enrollment in city schools brings the system closer to what she called “the promise of a good public education.”

http://www.washingtonpost.com/local/education/henderson-calls-white-enrollment-growth-good-for-dc-schools/2011/09/02/gIQAkBknxJ_story.html 
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